

FAMOUS PEOPLE



★ IN THE ★
USA



Hi, everyone! Here's an e-zine about famous people in the USA. What are their professions? Who do you admire?

POST

Selena Gomez



Selena Gomez is a singer, an actor and a fashion designer. She can also play the guitar, the piano and the drums. Selena Gomez was born in Texas, in the USA. She is bilingual in English and Spanish. Selena loves animals and she's got six dogs from a dog rescue home.

Kobe Bryant



Kobe Bryant is a professional basketball player. He plays for the Los Angeles Lakers and for the national US team. Kobe Bryant is 1.98 metres tall. He has got thousands of fans all over the world. As a very young child, he was brilliant at sport.

READING TIP

Scan the text to find key information.

Mark Zuckerberg



Mark Zuckerberg is the co-inventor of Facebook, a social media website with more than 500 million daily users. At school, he was good at history and languages. Today he is a rich businessman.

Michelle Obama



Michelle Obama is a lawyer. She is the wife of the American politician and first black president of the USA, Barack Obama. Michelle Obama is famous for promoting healthy eating in children.

Listen and tick the correct answer.

- | | | | | |
|--------------------------------|--------|------|------|----------|
| 1 Who's got thousands of fans? | SELENA | KOBE | MARK | MICHELLE |
| 2 Who can play the drums? | SELENA | KOBE | MARK | MICHELLE |
| 3 Who promotes healthy eating? | SELENA | KOBE | MARK | MICHELLE |
| 4 Who's a rich businessman? | SELENA | KOBE | MARK | MICHELLE |